
NorEast Chapter Stalks Brookies July 11 
 
 
From Kevin Correa  6/18/2010  
 
Happy Summer Nor’East Chapter: 
 
The newsletter editor is taking a break from his writing duties this month, but will pound 
the keyboard again in July. In lieu of a July meeting, we are going to have a streamside 
gathering. After consulting Todd Richards, the state’s fisheries biologist for our region, 
we’ve decided to attempt to document native brook trout on several streams in our 
watersheds. 
 
So on Sunday, July 11th, we’ll divide into small teams and hit as many promising 
streams (with rods in hand) as our numbers permit. The goal is to augment existing 
documentation for natives, and hopefully document the presence of salters in some of 
these streams as well. We will forward our results to Todd Richards and other appropriate 
parties. 
 
Here’s the general plan which we’ll obviously refine over the next couple weeks: 
 

 We’ll meet at 8AM at a location To Be Determined, divide into teams and travel 
to and fish the assigned water. 

 We’ll reconvene at Noon at the same location where (weather permitting) for $5 
you can join us for a cookout. 

 Most of the streams we are currently considering for surveys are tributaries of the 
Merrimack River. If you have any suggestions on other streams, please let me 
know. 

 
If you are interested in participating in this event, please let me know so we can plan 
appropriately. 
 
Thanks for your time. 
As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any questions or comments. 
 
Hope to see you soon, 
 
Kevin Correa 
President 
Nor’East Chapter | Trout Unlimited 
 


